
Good evening and welcome to Matty Certosimo field on the 

campus of River Dell High School for tonight’s Big North 

Conference  contest between the Cardinals of Westwood and 

your River Dell Golden Hawks. 

 

Today’s contest is being conducted according to the rules of 

the New Jersey State High School Athletic Association.  These 

rules provide for fair competition among players.  Spectators 

can help promote good sportsmanship by observing the rules 

of fair play.  Any verbal, written, or physical conduct related 

to race, gender, ethnicity, disability, sexual orientation or 

religion shall not be tolerated and could subject the violator to 

ejection and may result in penalties being assessed against 

your team.  Each one is requested to take personal 

responsibility for keeping this competition at a high level of 

good sportsmanship. 

 

As per New Jersey Law there is no smoking of any kind 

permitted on the campus of River Dell High School. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation and for making 

this an enjoyable competitive experience for all. 

 


